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Farewell to the Year 6 Classes of 2022

Sylvia Smith has worked at Woolmore for an incredible 37 years! Thank you,

Sylvia, for being a beautiful, generous and fun person; for being a superb

teaching assistant and a special colleague and friend to many.

We will miss you and we are also pleased that you will be able to spend

more time with your grandchildren, sewing and in Zumba classes. And

maybe a little bit of relaxing too! Take care and keep in touch please!

We wish our amazing Y6 pupils lots of luck in their secondary schools.

You are all very special people, and we will miss you. Be proud of who you are.

Thank you for everything that you have contributed to Woolmore School.

We are looking forward to the Leavers’ Assembly. This photo is of a rehearsal this week.

Happy Retirement Sylvia – Super TA!

Some of our colleagues are leaving 

this week. Thank you, Roxy, Diana, 

Sophie, Mary, Joost, Abigail and 

Adam. As always, people’s lives take 

them in all sorts of directions, and we 

wish our colleagues well in whatever 

the next stage of their journey is. 

In September we welcome new 

colleagues, some of whom you will 

see on the September class list in this 

newsletter. 

Farewells and Welcomes

Date Details 

Friday 22nd July Last day of the school year

Finish at 2.00pm

Summer holiday club

• Week 1: Monday 1st – Friday 5th August

• Week 2: Monday 8th – Friday 12th August

• Week 3: Monday 15th – Friday 19th August

• Details about club places have been sent via SchoolPing

1st and 2nd September INSET days for staff

Monday 5th September The new school year starts



Welcome to next year’s classes

SCHOOLPING Don't forget to check your 

SchoolPing app for the latest news and messages. 

Phase         Phase 
leader

Year Class Teacher Previous class

Early
Years

Farzanah

Seedat

Acting

AHT

Nursery Apple tree Milu

Nursery Cherry tree Hannah W 

Reception Lemon tree Vicky

Reception Lime tree Aimee

Reception Orange tree Ryan

KS1 Jen

Harris 

AHT

Year 1 Banyan tree Rabia Orange tree 
Year 1 Fig tree Jennifer Lime tree 
Year 1 Holly tree Ambaur Lemon tree 
Year 2 Juniper tree Ariane Banyan tree
Year 2 Magnolia Julie Holly tree 
Year 3 Maple tree David Fig tree 

Lower
KS2

Sian

White

AHT

Year 3 Mulberry Jo Magnolia tree
Year 3 Oak tree Shanola Maple tree 
Year 3 Olive tree Matt Juniper tree 
Year4 Pine tree Natcha Mulberry tree 
Year 4 Plane tree Lavina Olive tree 
Year 4 Poplar tree Sam Oak tree 

Upper
KS2

Annie

Clark

AHT

Year 5 Rowan tree Kate Plane tree 
Year 5 Sequoia Sheba Poplar tree 
Year 5 Silver birch Kirsty Pine tree 
Year 6 Sycamore Gemma Rowan tree
Year 6 Willow tree Rakhshanda Sequoia tree
Year 6 Yew tree John Silver birch 

During the pandemic we made a change to our 

school day, shortening the lunchtime and finishing 

earlier. From September we are going to return to 

our previous ending time.

8.00-8.45am Breakfast Club

8.50-9.00am Children arrive: all 

children need to 

be in school by 9 O’clock

3.30pm  Home-time

Times for September                  School uniform update

We are having a reset with school uniform which, 

understandably, went a bit ‘random’ during the 

pandemic.

We want children to feel proud of wearing  their 

Woolmore uniform as part of our values of respect 

and pride. We also know that buying school uniform 

can sometimes be a challenge. We have therefore 

simplified our expectations and we hope this will 

work for all our families from September.

TOPS

Polo shirts in green, orange or white in plain/ school logo

Sweatshirts/cardigans in plain/school logo navy or black

Checked summer dresses

BOTTOMS

Black, navy or grey

SHOES

Black, white and/or navy – trainers are great!

PE Kit

White t-shirt and black or navy jogging bottoms

Uniform with logos can be purchased from Khlasa on 

Bethnal Green Road and at  www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk

Thank you for following our uniform guidelines #together

Holiday reminders                   

THANK YOU EVERYONE
And finally, as I proudly celebrate being 

Headteacher of Woolmore for 25 years, I want 

to thank my amazing colleagues, the wonderful 

children, the fabulous families, the supportive 

governors and the very many people who have 

worked incredibly hard to do what it takes to 

make Woolmore a great school. Together, 

everything is possible. Thank you from the very 

bottom of my heart

Ms Argent 

http://www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

